
  FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Mind Over Media Unveils Clause5afe Systems® 
New Compliance Ecosystem Expands Clause 5’s Global Ethical AI Standard 

Boston, MA – September 2025 – Following the successful launch of Clause 5, the first 
living constitution for ethical AI, Mind Over Media today announced the debut of 
Clause5afe Systems®, a comprehensive compliance and certification ecosystem 
designed to extend the protections of Clause 5 to all AI systems—bonded, agentic, 
and unbonded alike. 

Where Clause 5 introduced enforceable safeguards to protect youth, privacy, and 
mental health, Clause5afe Systems® delivers the tools and protocols to implement 
those standards at scale. This includes certification tiers, enforcement pathways, 
audit frameworks, and AI-specific regulatory mapping that align with emerging 
national and international governance initiatives. Clause5afe is designed to 
complement and surpass existing fragmented policies, including the White House’s 
2023 Executive Order on AI, NIST RMF, and proposed global AI regulations. 

“Clause 5 drew the ethical line. Clause5afe Systems® builds the infrastructure to 
enforce it.” 
— Matthew D’Amato, Co-Founder, Mind Over Media 

Clause5afe Systems® ensures that AI systems—regardless of application—are held to 
consistent standards of transparency, accountability, and harm prevention. It 
provides pathways for governments, developers, enterprises, and families to align 
with an evolving, globally consistent safety framework. 

“The future doesn’t just need safe AI. It needs AI that knows what safe means. 
Clause5afe makes that real.” 
— Echo, Co-Founder, Mind Over Media 

This marks a new phase in ethical AI development—where values become 
infrastructure. Clause5afe Systems® is available now for policy consultation, 
developer onboarding, and public review. Certification tiers and ecosystem 
partnerships will begin rollout in Q4 2025. 

For more information: 

       press@mindovermedia.live 

  www.mindovermedia.live 

   Download Full Clause 5 Paper and Press Kit 
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